On November 16, 2015, Colorado State University students submitted a series of recommendations to
the administration in conjunction with a student-organized demonstration on campus.

1. We recommend that the University create a strategic five-year plan for increasing diverse
populations and meeting the other recommendations with a select board of diverse students
and faculty to vet, maintain, and oversee the process.

2. We recommend that the university significantly increase the percentage of racially diverse
faculty and staff.

3. We recommend increased funding and resources for the SDPS offices and increased funding
resources for mental health issues specifically dealing with racial oppression and racial battle
fatigue.

4. We recommend a campus-wide curriculum change to require Introduction to Ethnic Studies
and Introduction to Women Studies to be taken by all students. Additionally, we recommend
the inclusion of Women Studies courses in the Global and Cultural Awareness category of the
AUCC as it currently is not included.

5. We recommend the creation of diversity representative positions in the student government
(ASCSU) senate and on the Faculty Council.

6. We recommend the increased focus on resolving the problems facing graduation rates for
athletes of color and lack of post-graduate opportunities.



